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The WEQ and RMQ Business Practices Subcommittees are continuing work on their 2025 annual plan assignments to develop business practices supporting the integration of Distributed Energy Resource (DER) and DER aggregation registries.  At the request of participants, NERC staff joined recent meetings to provide input and share related work by the NERC System Planning Impacts from Distributed Energy Resources Working Group (SPIDERWG), including the Transmission and Distribution Coordination Strategies and Reducing DER Variability and Uncertainty white papers. Subcommittee discussions focused on a potential registry framework based on the International Electrotechnical Commission (IEC) Common Information Model (CIM), identified by the NERC SPIDERWG as a way to improve coordination between transmission and distribution entities, enhance interoperability, and provide a “single point of truth” for DER registration, aggregation, and reporting. 
Informed by NERC’s Transmission and Distribution Coordination Strategies and Reducing DER Variability and Uncertainty white papers, participants discussed how such a registry could support reliability requirements being developed under FERC Order No. 901, validate DER-related information for reliability assessments, and acknowledged double counting. Areas identified for potential NAESB standards include defining DER registry data categories, aligning with NERC MOD-032-2 data requirements, establishing business processes and roles for data ownership and confidentiality, supporting aggregation validation under FERC Order No. 2222, and determining whether the registry should be static or dynamic to meet evolving operational needs.
These discussions build on earlier 2025 meetings, where the subcommittees reviewed existing registry models and data-sharing practices through presentations from CAISO, MISO, NYISO, Evergy, Collaborative Utility Solutions, and ISO-New England. Those sessions provided insight into current industry tools, variations in aggregation models, enrollment processes, and operational challenges such as managing co-located resources. The subcommittees will continue refining potential priorities and scope for standards development in upcoming meetings.
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